by The Campus League of Puzzlers

The annual Berkeley Mystery Hunt will be
held May 3, 2015. Registration is now open at
https://oskileaks.org. Get together up to nine of
your friends and get ready to solve some puzzles.
Registration closes this Friday!

This column is the eighth in our ongoing series.

When you think you know the answer, submit it on
our website (http://puzzle.berkeley.edu).

Week 8: Dropping Out
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